Hockaden and Associates, Inc. Consulting Engineers and Surveyors
883 North Cassady Avenue, Columbus, Ohio 43219 Phone; 614/252-0893 Fax: 614/252-0444

May 10, 2002

City of Gahanna

Karl Wetherholt

200 South Hamilton Road
Gahanna, Ohio 43230

Re: Proposal for additional services for the Taylor Road improvement project.

Listed below are reasons for additional services:

Road plans have significantly changed through field meetings with property owner, city
engineer and engineering consultant resuiting in additional negotiations with adjoining
property owners to resolve new concerns due to the changes.

It was determined that pre construction relocations of utilities would be better handied
through Hockaden and Associates, Inc. as the relationship with the property owners was
established and on favorable terms. This will result in additional meetings with the
affected utilities and negotiations with the property owners. Additionally, an easement
for a water line previously installed will be obtained.

Cost for additional servcies: $5,000.00

If you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact
our office.

Very truly yours,
HOCKADEN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.

Robert Bower,
R/W Manager
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